
 Dear Parents and Carers,  Wednesday 30th October 2024 

 As  part  of  our  History  topic  about  The  Great  Fire  of  London,  Year 
 2  will  be  going  on  a  trip  to  Staircase  House  in  December  . 
 Staircase  house  is  Stockport's  oldest  town  house  and  it  will  give 
 the  children  an  opportunity  to  learn  about  how  our  ancestors 
 lived  in  the  period  around  the  Great  Fire  of  London.  There  will  be 
 role  play  opportunities,  they’ll  get  to  learn  about  what  Samuel 
 Pepys  wrote  in  his  eye  witness  diary  and  there  will  also  be  some 
 fun, practical activities. 

 To accommodate our full year group, the trip will be split across a number of days: 
 ●  2M and 2BM  will be going on  Monday 2nd December 2024 
 ●  2B  will be going on  Friday 6th December 2024 
 ●  2LM and 2C  will be going on  Tuesday 10th December  2024 

 All  Year  2  classes  will  leave  for  the  trip  on  a  coach  straight  after  drop  off  and  will  be 
 back  in  time  for  home  time  at  3.20pm.  Children  will  be  expected  to  wear  school 
 uniform  as  normal.  If  your  child  usually  has  a  paid  school  meal,  we  will  provide  a 
 packed  lunch.  Please  complete  the  survey  on  the  School  Spider  App,  where  you 
 can  choose  which  packed  lunch  option  you  wish  your  child  to  have.  This  survey  will 
 be  made  live  on  1st  November  2024  and  will  close  at  the  end  of  the  school  day  on 
 18th  November  2024  .  You  may  wish  to  provide  your  child  with  a  packed  lunch  from 
 home.  Due  to  our  commitment  to  Global  Goal  3  –  Good  Health  and  Well  Being  we 
 encourage  a  healthy  option.  Please  see  our  packed  lunch  policy  for  more 
 information  BR Packed Lunch Policy  . 

 Please  could  you  navigate  to  your  account  on  the  School  Spider  App  to  make  a 
 voluntary  contribution  of  £17.00  .  This  covers  the  cost  of  the  educational  trip, 
 workshops  and  coach  travel.  Please  note,  there  is  no  obligation  to  pay  this  amount, 
 but  if  parents/carers  are  unable  to  support  this  event  then  it  may  not  be  viable  and 
 will  possibly  have  to  be  cancelled  or  postponed.  In  the  case  of  pupils  whose  parents 
 feel  they  are  unable  to  contribute,  please  contact  the  School  Office  in  the  first 
 instance.  In  line  with  our  Pupil  Premium  promise,  children  who  are  in  receipt  of  Free 
 School Meals and qualify as Pupil Premium are entitled to f  ree school trips. 

https://www.beaverroad.org.uk/serve_file/971639


 Please  note:  Payment  for  this  trip  will  act  as  consent  to  attend.  If  you  do  not  pay  for 
 school  trips,  please  still  purchase  the  trip  on  School  Spider,  100%  discount  will 
 automatically  be  applied  at  the  checkout.  Permission  must  be  received  for  your 
 child  to  attend  this  trip.  If  you  need  any  support  with  School  Spider,  please  contact 
 the  school  office.required  for  this  event.  For  those  who  chose  not  to  complete  the 
 School  Spider  form,  please  complete  and  return  the  permission  form  below  for  this 
 particular trip by  18th November 2024. 

 For  Health  and  Safety  of  the  children,  we  need  a  very  small  number  of  additional 
 helpers  on  the  day  of  the  trip.  If  you  are  available  to  volunteer,  please  contact  your 
 child’s  class  teacher.  Alternatively,  please  email  the  school  admin  team  on 
 admin@brps.net  with  the  subject  ‘Year  2  Staircase  house  parent  volunteer’  FAO 
 your  child’s  class  teacher.  We  will  choose  a  selection  of  parents  at  random  and  liaise 
 with you regarding the arrangements for the day. 

 Best Wishes, 

 Katie Marrett 

 Year 2 Teacher 

mailto:admin@brps.net

